Westchester County Bureau of Purchase and Supply

The Bureau of Purchase and Supplies is responsible for the purchase of materials, equipment and supplies for all Westchester
County departments. We are also responsible for the sale of surplus equipment.

In all matters, we strive to obtain the best overall value for taxpayers.

We also assist local governments, school districts and fire districts, which may use our purchase contracts for their own
needs.

Whether you're a vendor, a county department or local government, we hope you find this information helpful. We encourage
you to contact us with your questions, comments and suggestions.

Our office is located at Westchester County, Bureau of Purchase, 148 Martine Ave., Room 713, White Plains, NY 10601.



